

October 11, 2018

Most Reverend David J. Walkowiak Bishop of Grand Rapids 360 Division Avenue S. Grand Rapids, MI 49503-4501

Dear Bishop Walkowiak:

We are writing to inform you that the Diocese of Grand Rapids is in compliance with the data collection requirements for the 2017/2018 *Charter* audit period. We have reviewed this information and will be forwarding the documents to the Secretariat of Youth and Child Protection for use in the 2018 Audit Report.

Thank you for your cooperation and for participating in the data collection process.

Sincerely,

Stone Beridge Business Partners

StoneBridge Business Partners Rochester, New York

cc: Secretariat of Child and Youth Protection